
Maths 

This half term we will be 
learning about place value 
and continue to improve 

our counting skills. We will 
also be looking at money, 
and identifying a range of 

coins and notes.  

English 

This half term will be doing 
some research on a range 
of sea creatures. We will 

then be reading some 
poetry linked to the 

seaside and writing our own 
poems. Also, we will be 

writing lists linked to the 
seaside.  

PSHE 

Our topic this half term will be 
keeping safe. We will be 

looking at trusted adults that 
we can talk to and ways to stay 

safe at school and at home.  

PE 

This term we will focusing 
on agility We will be working 
on our ball skills through 
throwing, catching and 
chasing. We will also be 
looking at some floor skills 
and balance. 

 

12th July 2023—Bridging to learn sports day  

RE: Our RE focus question this term is ‘What is the To-
rah and why is it important’. We will be exploring a range 
of symbols, objects and places linked to Judaism.  

RSE: Our focus will be on self care. We will look at ways our 
bodies may change and familiarise ourselves with personal 
hygiene and keeping our bodies healthy.  

Hello, everyone! Welcome back to our final half term of the year in Holly Class!  

This half term our topic continues to be ‘The seaside’. We will be exploring materials that float in 
Design and Technology and will be designing and making our very own boats! In History we will be 

looking at the seaside from the past and present, identifying some similarities and differences and 
engaging in some seaside drama activities! 

Term: 

Summer 2 



Class Team 

Leigh will continue to cover the class on a Monday after-
noon to cover Jasmine’s PPA time.  

Swimming 

We will continue to swim on a Friday this half term. Please 
ensure that your child has a swim kit sent in each week.  

PE kit 

Please ensure that your child has an appropriate PE kit for our 
lessons on a Wednesday. This should include a t-shirt, short/
bottoms and appropriate footwear. If possible, these should be 
left in school and will be sent home at the end of each 

For updates, information and useful contacts, please check our school website and Facebook pages. 

www.doubletrees.org.uk 

Outdoor Learning 

We will be spending lots of time learning outside this 
term. Please ensure that your child is ready for all   
weathers! Please can you apply suncream before coming 
to school and bring sunhats and a spare chnage of 

Jasmine (Class Teacher)  Leigh (HLTA cover —

Tuesdays) 

Jess (Mid-day suppervisor) 

Jasmine (Teaching Assistant) Matilda (Teaching assistant) Rory (Teaching assistant) 

DT/cooking 

We will be doing some DT this half term so if you would 
like to contribute to funding this then please do so via 
parent pay.  


